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From: kiminthehills@aol.com [mailto: kiminthehilis@aol.com] 
Sent: Mondav. Februarv 26, 2007 4:21 PM 
To: Robards, 'Ab (Pscj ' 

Subject: Cowpen Sewer Project 

Mr. Robards: 

Attached is the letter that you had requested from Mr. Brown. If you have any questions or comments, 
please advise. 

Sincerely, 
Kimberly R. Hunt 
Executive Assistant 
UMG, LLC 
Mountain Water District Division 

FEB 2 6 2007 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

Check out the new AOL. Most comprehensive set of free safety and security tools, free access to 
millions of high-quality videos from across the web, free AOL Mail and more. 

212712001 

mailto:kiminthehills@aol.com


February 26,2007 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Mr. Bob Robards 
Division of Filings 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-061 5 

Re: Case No. 2006-00438 
Cowpen Sewer Project 

FEB 2 6 2007 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

Dear Mr. Robards: 

The Cowpen Sewer Project (Case No. 2006-00438) is approximately 50% complete. The 
project is expected to be complete by June 30, 2007 and the as-built maps will be 
submitted within sixty (60) days of completion. 

If you have any questions, please call me at 6061631-6165, 

Sincerely, 

Will Brown 
Manager 

CC: Toni Akers, Chairperson 
Cowpen Sewer Project File 


